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Part 2: Routing and Rating Information 
 
 
As Part 2 Forms are developed by Telcordia Technologies Traffic Routing Administration (TRA) 
for data entry into Telcordia’s BIRRDS rating database, Code Applicants should obtain the Forms 
directly from the ATIS Internet web site at:  http://www.atis.org/atis/clc/inc/incdocs.htm 
 
The Code Applicant is required to submit a copy of the completed Part 2 Form (Routing and 
Rating Information) to URCA.  However, after a CO Code is assigned, it is the responsibility of 
the Code Applicant to enter, by itself or via an agent, the required Part 2 information into 
Telcordia’s BIRRDS database in order to notify the telecommunications industry to activate the 
CO Code in the Public Switched Telephone Network (PSTN).   
 
A Job Aid to assist Code Applicants in completing the Part 2 Form may be obtained from 
Telcordia TRA by calling 877-699-5577, by facsimile at 732-336-6999, by internet website at 
www.trainfo.com, or by sending an e-mail message to tra@telcordia.com. 
 
 
Service providers in The Bahamas are required to contact TRA to submit information on new 
central office codes as contained in Part 2 of the Central Office Code Assignment Guidelines.  
The service provider may enter the information itself by contacting the TRA, or it may be done 
via an agent. 
 
URCA will notify the TRA when a new CO code is assigned to a service provider to operate a 
network in The Bahamas.   
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